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From: <krystyna@exemail.com.au>

To: <urbanrenewal@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 22/02/2013 8:40 pm

Subject: Newcastle Strategic Plan

As long-term residents of the East end of Newcastle we say “Hurrah” to
this truly good urban renewal strategic plan for Newcastle. We have no
problem with the rail line going. We do have problem having to watch the
death and decay of our wonderful city for lack of confidence and
investment. Time to stop talking and get on the job!!

Robert and Krystyna Cantwell



